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Mayor’s Message August 2023
By Ric Bogue
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4% OF JULY: Thank you to the Liverpool Town Hall Committee for working so hard to make the 4% of July Parade and Picnic a
success. All the cars, trucks, floats, dirt bikes, side by side, 4 wheelers, horses and all the other vehicles were all decorated and made
the parade extra special. Thank you to everyone that participated or attended the Parade and Picnic. Thank you to Jay Burridge,
candidate for County Commissioner Pct. 1, Alvin Council Member Joel Castro, and new City Attorney Christopher Duncan for
coming out and volunteering their time to work in the food serving line. Thank you to Town Hall Committee members, Kim Calhoun,
Nancie Bailly, Gary and Sue Morris, Virginia Stavinoha, Margaret Ferguson, Jeanine Bergeron, Tabitha Harper, and Catherine Long
for working so hard during the event. Thank you to the police officers that came out and worked, Chief Nance, Sergeant Enloe,
Officer Cas Perez, Sonny Atkins, and Roy Perez. And thank you to ESD#3 for attending as well.

FALL FESTIVAL: The Liverpool Town Hall Committee will be hosting a Fall Festival on September 23, 2023. There will be
vendors, games, bounce house, a silent auction, and food. They are currently looking for vendors, so if you want a spot to sale things,
please contact Catherine or Kim at City Hall at 281-581-2342. They are also looking for local businesses that would like to donate
items for the silent auction, again for more information call City Hall. This is the only fundraiser that the Liverpool Town Hall
Committee has. All the proceeds from this event go towards all the free events that they host throughout the year.

FOOD PANTRY: The Liverpool Food Pantry is doing well and continues to provide food for people in the community that are
having a tough time. We are very thankful to everyone that continues to donate. The Food Pantry is open on Fridays from 10:00 AM
to 12:00 PM. “No act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted” — Aesop

BUILDING ORDINANCE: On July 5, 2023, the City Council adopted a new building ordinance. If you are going to build in the city
limits, you must first come to City Hall and fill out a building permit application, and submit a copy of the building plans, once the
plans have been approved, you will then be put on the agenda for the next available Council Meeting, once Council votes on the
application, and if it’s approved, you will then receive a building permit. The City is requiring inspections to be done, the City has an
inspector that will do all the inspections, at the builders expense. The cost for a building permit is $100.00 for residential and $500 for
commercial. You no longer will go to Brazoria County for building permits. For more information contact City Hall at 281-581-
2342,

BACK TO SCHOOL: School starts on August 10, 2023, this school year. Please be aware of School bus and children out in the early
morning waiting on the bus. We wish all the students a great school year.

“What lies behind you and what lies in front of you, pale in comparison to what lies inside you.” — Ralph Waldo Emerson
“No matter what people tell you, words and ideas can change the world.” — Robin Willimas

Our next City Council meeting is September 5, 2023, at 6:30 PM. Come join us.




